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Headteacher's News 

What a challenging week it has been 
with the adverse weather conditions 
impacting our area! Despite the 
disruptions, I am incredibly proud of the 
resilience and dedication shown by our 
staff to keep the school open and 
maintain a sense of normality for our 
children. 

The delayed starts earlier in the week 
allowed everyone to arrive safely, and I 
want to thank you for your understanding 
and cooperation during these 
adjustments. It has enabled us to get 
back to learning as quickly as possible. 

As we move into next week, I am pleased 
to share that our usual routines, including 
reading records, homework, and other 
systems, will fully resume.  

Finally, I hope you all have a safe and 
restful weekend. Please take care on the 
roads and paths, and we look forward to 
welcoming everyone back to school on 
Monday. 

Mr Farrar 

Our Value for this half term is Friendship 

Today, I welcomed the children back 
fully. We talked about how a bunch of 
ingredients, when put together, can 
make something special – just like the  

 

 

 

 

ingredients needed to make a good 
friend. The children were confident in 
sharing what qualities make a good 
friend, and it was heartening to see how 
well they understand this concept 

Attendance has been challenging this 
week due to icy conditions, but we 
appreciate those who made the effort to 
get their children to school. The weather 
has affected different areas to varying 
extents. Parents who informed us about 
their child's absence have had an 
attendance code applied that won't 
negatively affect their record. However, 
please remember that missed school 
means lost learning, which can impact 
your child's progress.  

 

Job Opportunity Due to Retirement 

A job advert has been released for a 
position in the school office due to an 
impending retirement. For more details, 
please see the link below: 

https://jobs.leeds.gov.uk/jobs/office-administ
rator-e6557-stanningley-primary-school 

If you know anyone who might be 
interested, please feel free to share this 
information with them. 

 
 

 


